
Notice of Public Hearing on January 4, 2022 for 
 
There will be a public hearing for the Secure the Vote Act of 2022 for: 
 
Juab, Millard, Piute, Sanpete, Sevier, and Wayne counties at 
 
10am on Tuesday, January 4, 2022 at the Nephi City Offices, 21 East 100 
North, Nephi, UT 84648 
 
More information can be found at https://www.securevoteutah.org/ 


